
Recreational Facility Privacy Assurance 

Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Facility Name], your privacy is of utmost importance 

to us. We are committed to protecting your personal information and want to inform you about 

updates to our privacy assurance policies. 

What's New? 

• Enhanced data protection measures. 

• Updated privacy policy reflecting current regulations. 

• New opt-in options for communication preferences. 

Your Rights 

You have the right to access, rectify, and delete your personal information. For any inquiries or 

requests regarding your data, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Contact Information 

For more information, please reach out to us at: 

Email: [Insert Email] 

Phone: [Insert Phone Number] 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. We appreciate your trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Facility Name] 


